
 

 
 
 
Tuesday 28 January 2012 
 
 
 
Australian Government Contract Extended 
 
 
Following negotiations with The Department of Finance and Deregulation 
representing the Australian Government, we are pleased to announce that Adcorp’s 
services for the provision of the Non-Campaign Master Media Agency Services 
contract have been extended for another 12 months.  
 
This extension, the first of two options available to Finance under the contract, will 
commence from May 5 2012. 
 

 
~ends~ 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adcorp Australia Limited 
+ 61 2 8524 8500 
davidmorrison@adcorp.com.au 


